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Ottawa, April 19, 1911.

In reply to your letter of the 22nd ultimo,
No. 902, T have to say that it may not be possible to
send Mr. GCreen to your Agency this season. When 2 sur-
veyor is sent to your Agency he will be instructed, if
his other AQutles permit, to look into the question of
bringing watsr for irriéation f'rom Bridge Creek to the
Canim Lake Indian reserve Ko. 1le
It !« to be noted that no allotment of water
Eridge Croek has been regorded. in favour of the sald
eserve or f e he Canim Leke reserves.. (566 Dage
» the Schedule of Tmdlan reserves) Before the expsnse

' a survey is incurred you should ascertain 1f there is

=

unarrropriated water running in Erldge Creek and then make.
he negessary recsord of a reassnable quantity' for tb&m‘ﬂ#

dlans. You may forward an account of the fees for the

record to the Départment lor payment,

Your obedlent servant,

'

v
- aﬂi‘

Acsst. Deputy and Seoret arye.
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